John Andrews
Golden Apple Award

We, the Board of Education, would like to recognize John Andrews as an
outstanding employee of the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District.
Since his arrival on “the Kenai," nineteen years ago, John has been helping
shape the lives of young people.

During his tenure with the district, John has been an active staff
member at Kenai Junior High, Nikiski Junior/Senior High, with his most
recent assignment being Skyview High School. John recently retired
from teaching, but his next career will keep him actively involved with
young people around the State; John has accepted a position as Events
Coordinator with the Alaska Schools Activities Association.

John has been the driving force behind many regional and state meets
and fournaments being held at Skyview and throughout the entire
district; his efforts have led to the Peninsula becoming a mecca for
school activites. His organizational skills and knowledge of school
activities are just a few of the reasons that John receives praises from
participants, coaches, administrators and community members. John's
talent and abilities are known statewide; thus his new position with
ASAA.

John Andrews has been an exceptional leader in the Kenai Peninsula
Borough School District. All whom have had the opportunity to work
with John will miss him. Thank you for your outstanding contribution to
education and o the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District.




